
Hill View Primary Academy  
    

  

Year 6       27th June 2024  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

As we prepare to leave for the residential trip to Fort Purbrook on Monday 1st July, 

we thought that we would send out a couple of reminders.   

1. Please enter school at the usual time through the front office doors. Children 

will leave their luggage in the North Hall.  

2. We have sent children home with medicine forms that need to be completed 

for each medicine being provided for your child. On the morning of the 

residential, please hand all medicines and forms (if needed) to Mrs Hamlyn 

and Mrs Witt who will be in the front office.   

3. Children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag for Monday 

lunchtime. The rest of the meals are then provided by Fort Purbrook, until we 

return to school at 2-3pm on Thursday. 

4. Water bottle – the children will be able to wash these out and re-fill at 

regular intervals during the day.  

5. No mobile phones or electronics. You may bring small card games, books 

and a small cuddly toy. 

6. Please remember to bring additional clothing and footwear for the water 

sports activity (trainers or water shoes). 

7. You do not need to bring any bedding (sleeping bags) as this is provided by 

the centre.  

 

Children remaining at school  

  

Please come to school on Monday the usual way. Your registration classroom will be 

the Sharman classroom. Although your day will follow the timings of a usual school 

day (break, lunch etc), there are lots of fun things planned for you too.  

Please wear uniform on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and PE on Thursday.   

  

Thank you for your continued support.  

  

  

Year 6 Team  

  

                                                      

                                                

  

 

 



 

 

 

 


